

THE PRESIDENCY MINISTRY OF INTERIOR AND COORDINATION OF NATIONAL GOVERNMENT

Telephone:

Email:dccnyali@gmail.com When Replying please quote:

REF: NYA/FIN.1/3/ VOL.I/67

DEPUTY COUNTY COMMISSIONER' NYALI SUB COUNTY P.O BOX 156-80122

KENGELENI

DATE: 25th March, 2021

FUND ACCOUNT MANAGER NG-CDF NYALI CONSTITUENCY **DEVELOPMENT FUND**

RE: ZIWA LA NG'OMBE SECONDARY SCHOOL.

NG-CDF Nyali allocated Ksh.6,000,000 (million) and was approved in 2020 /2021 Financial year for the construction of Nyali Deputy County Commissioner's office and Administration Police Post.

Due to urgent need for expanded educational facilities as a result of the COVID -19 pandemic, this office approves the re-allocation of the said funds towards the construction of Ziwa la Ng'ombe Secondary School.

However, we kindly request the NG-CDF committee to prioritize the funding of construction of the Deputy County Commissioner's office in the next financial year (2021-2022) in order to create conducive working environment and decongest Kongowea Police Station where the Critical Infrastructure Protection Unit (C.I.P.U) is currently accommodated.

DEPUTY COUNTY COMMISSIONER,

NYALI SUB COUNTY.